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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee conducted a site visit on 6 January in relation to the gateway review 
of Adult Operations.  The visit was successful and included the Council’s day 
centres, STEPS at Tithebarn, and Blenheim House.  Members of Health Select 
Committee were also invited as it related to their current work on social care, through 
the review of Fair Access to Care.   
 
The visit was held in order to inform the options challenge meeting, which will take 
place on 17 February. 
 
 
 
Other work 
 
The Committee held its overview meeting on 11 January 2010. 
 
 
Monitoring 
 
The quarterly monitoring update for the review of River Based Leisure Facilities is 
due at the 17 February meeting.  
 


